
Core Principles of Woodland’s Financial Assistance Program 

- Woodland believes that a Woodland education is an investment in
your child’s future; therefore, financial resources should be
maximized from all resources including family members (when
applicable) in order to fulfill the financial obligations to attend.

- All responsible parties should work at least part-time to contribute
to the cost of a Woodland education.  Exception is taken to families
that are caring for family members (i.e. young children, elderly
parents, or disabled family members).

- Woodland’s Financial Assistance Program provides need-based
assistance to help families who cannot meet the full cost of tuition.
The program also supports “rainy day” financial aid, which is used
to weather a short-term financial crisis for an existing family. (i.e. job
loss, medical condition, divorce, etc.) The “rainy day” aid should be
only used for a short period of time.

- All financial assistance requests must be applied for each year, and
Woodland is committed to providing financial assistance as long as
financial need is demonstrated and funds are available.

- Woodland’s Financial Assistance Program does not support
“lifestyle” choices including 2nd homes, luxury cars, vacations,
country club memberships, etc.

- Financial assistance awards are based on a family’s demonstrated
need and the availability of funds separate from admissions
decisions.

- The committee holds all personal financial information, the amount
of aid that is given, and the names of the families in strict confidence.
Woodland expects the same confidentiality from all recipients.

For full Financial Aid policy, CLICK Here. 

http://www.woodlandschool.org/files/_YFEE3_/272c2bd8e3c8945d3745a49013852ec4/WPS_Financial_Aid_Policy.pdf

